
 

July 3, 2019 
 
The Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities 
Prince Charles Building 
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040 
St. John’s, NL  A1A 5B2 
 
Attention:   Ms. Cheryl Blundon 
  Director Corporate Services & Board Secretary 
 
Dear Ms. Blundon: 
 
Re:  Cost of Service Methodology Review Responses to Requests for Information 
 
Enclosed please find the original plus thirteen copies of Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro’s (“Hydro”) 
responses to: 
 
PUB-NLH: 033, 034, 035, 036, 037, 038, 039, 040, 041, 042, and 043; 
 
LAB-NLH: 001, 004, 007, 008, 013, 014, 015, 016, 018, 019, 022, and 027; 
 
IC-NLH:  001, 004, 006, 007, 008, 010, 012, 014, 015, 016, 017, 020, 022, 023, 026, 027, and 028; 
 
NLP-NLH: 001, 003, 004, 005, 006, 009, 010, 011, 012, 013, 014, 015, and 016; and 
 
CA-NLH: 001, 002, 003, 004, 005, 006, 007, 008, 009, 010, 013, 014, 015, 018, 019, 021, 022, 023, 

025, 027, 030, 031, 035, 040, and 041. 
 
Electronic support for IC-NLH-017 has been uploaded to the Stranded Web, and support for NP-NLH-001 
will be provided tomorrow. 
 
The responses noted above include responses to all of the Board’s Requests for Information, as well as 
responses to those inquiries which would provide the most in depth analytical information for use by 
the Parties. There are approximately 54 Requests for Information outstanding as of today’s date. Hydro 
requests an extension of time for the filing of the remaining responses to Friday, July 12, 2019. Among 
other things, Hydro is currently working to complete the 2017 General Rate Application (“GRA”) 
Compliance Application. Both the responses to the Cost of Service Requests for Information and the 
2017 GRA Compliance Application are specialized regulatory matters that require the full attention of a 
limited number of people and cannot be reassigned. The confluence of these activities requires 
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prioritization for completion. An extension to complete the Request for Information responses will allow 
for a continued focus on a timely completion of the 2017 GRA Compliance Application.  
 
Should you have any questions, please contact the undersigned. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR HYDRO 
 

 
Shirley A. Walsh 
Senior Legal Counsel, Regulatory 
SAW/las 
 
Encl. 
 
cc:  Gerard Hayes, Newfoundland Power Dennis Browne, Q.C., Browne Fitzgerald Morgan & Avis  
 Paul Coxworthy, Stewart McKelvey Denis Fleming, Cox and Palmer 
ecc: Dean A. Porter, Poole Althouse Greg Moores, Stewart McKelvey  
 Senwung Luk, Olthuis Kleer Townshend LLP 
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